We are writing to express our deepest thanks for Paws 4 A Cure’s recent financial
assistance in the ongoing cancer treatments for our German Shepard “Iggy”. It is
generous gifts from organizations like yours that provide the financial and moral
support needed for his continued oncology treatments.

There is no possible way we could have afforded to do this for him on our own. Your
faithful financial contributions over past few months have demonstrated your deep
commitment to the care and treatment of our furry friends and only because of this
level of commitment he is alive today still.

Your support has repeatedly played a key role in his successful oncology care which
without would have resulted in an outcome we can not even begin to think about.

There is no way to fully express our gratitude for your generosity towards his care
and to us. We are continually inspired by your dedication and devotion towards
animals. It's organizations like yours who answer the call to give again and again
that make this world a much better place for all of us.

Even though his cancer appears to be going into remission at this point, we know
Iggy is not out of the woods yet and will still most likely need additional treatment in
the future. Knowing we have an organization as generous and willing as yours makes
an already stressful time in all our lives much more livable for Iggy and us.

Sincerely,
Carl ,Erin and “Iggy” Denny



